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Date:  14/08/2019 
  

 
The General Directorate of Land Registry and Cadastre at the General Directorate of 
Finance would like to clarify the following: 
 
A water leak started last night in the GDLRC offices in Jounieh due to a breakdown in 
the water pipes of the floors above occupied by Electricite du Liban. The leak damaged 
the ceiling of the GDLRC offices and caused minor damage to some documents without 
destroying them. The maintenance tram of the water and electricity companies worked on 
repairing the pipes. 


